
Week  of   August   21,   1989

OFFlcE  OF  GRANIs  DEVELOpMmliT

A  booklet  listing  the  recent  grants  supported  by  the
Carnegie   Corporation   of   New  York   is   available   for
review   in   the  office  'of   Grants   Development.      The
Carnegie   Corporation   supports   grant  programs   in  the
areas  of   (I)   Education:     Science,   Technology  and  the
Economy,    (2)   Toward   Healthy   Child   Development:      The
Prevention  of   Damage   to   Children,    (3)   Strengthening
Human   Resources    in   Developing   Countries,     (4)
Avoiding   Nuclear   War,   and   (5)   Special   Projects
(miscellaneous).     Descriptions  of  these  programs  and
their  proposal  procedures  are  also  included.

*****
The   Cultural   Alliance   of   Greater  Hampton  Roads   is
sponsoring   a   workshop  on   "Beginning  Grantsmanship"
on   September   12   from   9-4`at   the   Hampton   Public
I.ibrary.     For  more  information  call  4-7266.

NEWS   FROM  PERSONNEII

NewA ointments

Hourly:     Joe  C.   Bailey,   Jr.,   Grounds  Worker,
Building  &  Grounds`  Mary  H.   Campbell,   Store  Clerk  a,   Bookstore

Junior  Raymond  Reed,   Police  Officer,   Campus
PolicePromotions:      I)ennis   L.   Boone,   Carpenter   Leadman,
Building  and  Grounds

Deloreies   C.   Drurmond,   Food   Operations
Mgr.   8,   Food  Services

--  Joyce  Armstrong,   Personnel

Have   some   information  you'd   like   to   share   with   the   CNC   community?
Please   submit  your   information   in  memo   form  to  Webber   Casey
noon  on  Wednesda
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Need  information?     Call   594-7051.
before
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FACuliTY,   STAFF,   STUDENT  NEWS

George  Teschner  read  a  paper
and   the  Metalin uistics  of

entitled  Deconstruction
Ancient  Taoism  at the

International  Conference  for  Chinese  Philosophy  held
in  Hilo,   Hawaii  July  24-31.     The  paper  was  authored
and  researched  by  Cathy  Paul  and  George  Teschner  as
part  of  a  NEH  Younger  Scholars  Program.

ENOUINCFB-

Faculty
Senate
Meeting

There  will  be  a  Factilty  Senate  Meeting  on  August  23,
1989   in   the   Campus   Center   (Usry  Board   Room).      The
meeting  will  be  held  at.10:00  A.M.


